
 

 

Calling Kansas City area clergy of all faiths! 

Join us in our goal to deliver  

100 Sermons for the Earth  

YES! I’ll join fellow clergy of all 

faiths in giving one talk or ser-

mon on behalf of the Earth in 

2013 and I’ll do my best to deliv-

er it the weekend of April 20-21 

to coincide with Earth Day on 

April 22.  

 

Name: _______________________________________ 

 

Congregation: _________________________________ 

 

Email: ________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _______________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________________________________ 

The Sustainable Sanctuary Coalition supports Kansas City area  

congregations in being stewards of the Earth.   

For more information, please visit ssckc.org, or call (913) 677-8672 

There is a spiritual, religious, and moral im-

perative to be good stewards of the Earth 

and its resources.  

Communities of faith have an important 

role to play in meeting the environmental 

challenges currently facing the planet. 

Throughout the year, you give talks and ser-

mons on a wide range of subjects that are 

important to your ministry.  

Will you consider giving at least one in 2013 

for the Earth? 

If you make this commitment for the Earth, 

SSC will commit to support you with helpful 

resources that will make creating and deliv-

ering your talk or sermon as easy as possi-

ble.  

 


